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February is the month of flowers, so we will display and distribute “Buddy” poppies. This
initiative aims to honor veterans and remind the community of the importance of
remembering them.

Thank veterans for their service and our freedoms.



BLACK TIE EVENT

Attending the VFW National Home Black Tie event was an unforgettable experience. | will always
cherish the home and remember that evening fondly.

“BUDDY DISPLAY CONTEST

Itis time to begin planning your entry for the “Buddy” poppy display contest. The theme will be
memorial.

Thank You for all your support,

SuzAnne



